
From: Andy Swart [mailto:aswart@vistau.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 12:44 PM 
To: martha.guzman-aceves@gov.ca.gov 
Cc: Cross, Catherine@Energy; Awolowo, Ollie@Energy; McDonnell, Kathleen@Energy; Parrow, 
Donna@Energy; Brousseau, Amie@Energy; Chandler, Tanya@Energy 
Subject: RE: URGENT: T24 Stakeholder Update - Action Requested 
 
Commission, 
 
I cannot believe educated people as yourselves cannot grasp the concept that there are people / 
companies who want to save energy but the Commission is putting up so many roadblocks that 
they throw up their hands as say “forget it”. Jobs and energy lost for words on a paper. 
 
Millions of kilowatt hours wasted by “YOU” the Commission just because you cannot agree to 
language on a paper. 
Energy wasted, thousands of jobs lost and millions in construction spending lost because of 
language on a paper. 
This is by far incomprehensible.  
 
Put out a Directive so that a person can change out a HID parking lot fixture with LED fixture 
there by saving 70% and not have to go thru the painstaking, miserable, disconsolate parts of the 
permit process. 
 
Please, I implore you, change the language or send out a directive NOW! 
 
Thank you, 
 

Andy Swart 
Branch Manager 
Vista Universal, Inc. 
Office: 626‐337‐9804 
Fax:  626‐633‐1132 
Cell: 626‐945‐6850 
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